
ST. CATHERINE  OF  SIENA  ROMAN  CATHOLIC  CHURCH  

October 25, 2015 ð30th Sunday in Ordinary Time  

ALL ARE WELCOMED TO OUR PARISH ! 
We are so pleased that you chose to celebrate with us this weekend. We warmly 
invite you to active participation in our liturgical celebration. Please feel free to 
approach one of our Ministers of Hospitality if you are in need of any assistance. No 
matter what your present status in the Catholic Church, your current family or 
marital situation, your past or present religious affiliation; no matter what your 
personal history, age, background, sexual orientation, gender, race, or color; no 
matter what your self -image or self-esteem: YOU are invited, welcomed, accepted, 
loved, and respected at St. Catherine of Siena Church in Ithaca, New York. 

The mission of St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
is to inspire, engage, and nurture our community through 

worship, witness, and service. 

La misión de la parroquia de Sta. Catalina es  

inspirar, cuidar y motivar la participación de nuestra 
comunidad a través del culto, testimonio y servicio. 

PARISH  MISSION  STATEMENT 

St. Catherine of Siena Church is a Tompkins County Living Wage Employer  

A TIME  OF REFLECTION AND RENEWALðOUR ANNUAL  PARISH  RETREAT 
 

For the past two years, we have had great experiences during our parish retreat. We have been inspired by story, 
engaged in prayer, broken open the Word of God, reflected, and found new experiences of our faith.   

The focus of our retreat this year is Pope Francisõs Year of Mercy, which begins on December 8. This Jubilee Year 
invites all of us to understand Godõs merciful love for us more fully and to engage with 
the world in a more merciful way. The retreat will help us to understand what mercy is 
and what it means to allow Godõs mercy to heal us.  

This year we are excited to have Robert Feduccia lead our retreat. Robert is a much 
sought-after retreat leader, speaker, and teacher. Originally from Mississippi, Robert 
has a Southern manõs passion for storytelling and humor. While studying with the 
Benedictine monks of St. Meinrad in Indiana, Robert learned the depth of contemplative 
prayer. While getting his masterõs degree from Catholic University in Washington, D.C., 
scholarly rigor formed his intellect. He lives with his wife Kathleen and their four 
teenage children (including triplets!) outside of Nashville. Throughout all of these 
travels, both spiritual and physical, he developed a love of food, Godõs people, and the 
Church. You will find Robert to be engaging, charming, brilliant, prayerful, and fun.  

The retreat will be held November 15ð17 in the Church.  

¶ Sunday, November 15, the retreat will be from 4ð6 p.m. This will allow our teenagers 
to participate in place of their youth ministry session, and we hope it will make it easier for parents with 
younger children to come (at least one of you!) since it is before bath time, story time, and bedtime.  

¶ Monday, November 16, the retreat will be from 7 ð9 p.m. We will have Mass at 6:15 p.m. for those who wish to 
begin the night with the Eucharist.  

¶ Tuesday, November 17, the retreat will be held at two different times: 9:30ð11:30 a.m. and 7ð9 p.m. The 
content will be the same during both times, but this may allow people who donõt like coming out in the 
evening to participate in at least part of the retreat.  

As is true each year, you can come to all or any part of the retreat that you are able. We would love for you to 
come all three nights, but please feel free to come to any of the retreat times. Each one will stand on its own and 
provide you with insight and inspiration.  

This retreat is open to everyone, so please invite your friends, neighbors, those in neighboring parishes, and those 
of other faith traditions.  

 



MINISTRY  TEAM 
Pastor 
Rev. Joseph Marcoux, fmarcoux@dor.org 
 

Pastoral Associate 
Ann Marie Eckert, ameckert@dor.org 
 

Director of Liturgical Music  
Sherry Scanza, sherry.scanza@gmail.com 
 

Coordinator of Faith Formation  
Ashley Blank, ablank@dor.org 
 

Coordinator of Volunteer Ministry  
Patricia Sipple, psipple@dor.org 
 

Communications Coordinator  
Jane Bonassar, jbonassar@dor.org 
 

Director of Finance & Administration  
Lawrence Wasser, lwasser@dor.org 
 

Bookkeeper  
Susan Dean, sdean@dor.org 
 

Organist  
Mary Holzhauer  
 

Administrative Assistant  
June Haynor, istcathe@dor.org 
 

Maintenance Technician  
Jerome Srb 
 

Housekeeper  
Diane Tordel  
 

TRUSTEES 
Frank Fetsko, Kristin Campagnolo  
 

COUNCIL  CHAIRS  
Pastoral Council : Colleen Perkins and Joseph Babcock 
Finance Council : Joe Kiely 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS  
Welcome to our parish community! Registration packets 
are available at all Church entrances and at the office.  
 

STEWARDSHIP  
Our Sister Parish  
We enjoy an ongoing exchange of people and prayer with 
St. Anthonyõs in the Dominican Republic. Donations to 
the òloose change bowlsó located at each Church entrance 
provide meals and education for over 200 children at the 
parish daycare center.  
 

Almsgiving  
10% or more of all donations we receive go to the poor 
and needy. 
 

Clothing for the Needy  
Clean used clothing in good condition accepted 24/7 at 
the shed adjacent to the parking lot. 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Weekend Mass Schedule  
Saturday: 5 p.m. 
Sunday: 9 & 11:30 a.m. 
Mass in Spanish: 4th Sunday of the month, 5:30 p.m. 
 

Daily Mass Schedule  
Monday: 5:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday: 9 a.m. 
Brookdale Senior Living: 4th Tuesday of the month, 10:15 a.m. 
 

Accommodations:  
Gluten-reduced hosts are available; notify a staff member. 
Personal listening receivers are available from the Sacristy. 
 

SACRAMENTS 
Reconciliation  
Saturday at 4 p.m. or by appointment  
 

Infant Baptisms  
Weõre so happy about the new addition to your family. 
Parents participate in a preparation program prior to baptism. 
Please contact the office three months prior to the baptism.  
 

Marriage  
Congratulations on your engagement! As with the other 
sacraments, prior preparation is necessary. Please contact the 
office at least six months before the wedding.  
 

Anointing of the Sick/Visitation  
Please contact the office for arrangements for individual 
anointing or for a visitation to someone who is sick or 
homebound. For emergencies after hours, please call Fr. Joe at 
585-747-3649. Families should alert the Parish Office when 
family members are in the hospital. Hospitals are no longer 
able to provide parishes with this information. If you would 
like to have someone prayed for at Mass and/or added to the 
Prayer Corner in the bulletin, we invite you to call the Parish 
Office at 257-2493.  
 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (R.C.I.A.)  
For information on becoming Catholic, or questions about the 
Catholic faith, contact Ann Marie Eckert.  
 

Holy Orders  
For information about vocations, contact Carol Dady with the 
Diocesan Office of Vocation Awareness at 585-461-2890 or 
vocations@dor.org. 
 

PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES  
Eucharistic Adoration  
Wednesdays at 7 p.m. & Fridays at 9:30 a.m. in the Church 
 

Rosary 
Fridays at 5 p.m. in the Church 
 

Prayer Groups  
Centering Prayer and Ignatian Prayer Groups meet 
throughout the month. Small Christian Communities also 
meet weekly. For more information, call Ann Marie Eckert.  

St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
302 St. Catherine Circle, Ithaca, New York 14850 

607-257-2493 
www.stcathofsiena.org  /  www.facebook/stcatherinesithaca 

Office Hours: Mon.ïFri. 9 a.m.ï 4 p.m. (closed for lunch at 1 p.m.)  
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CATHOLIC  MINISTRIES  APPEAL 
 

Weõve raised $8,335 toward our goal of $46,165. Many thanks 
to the following parishioners who have given to the CMA: 
Mr. & Mrs. John M. Abowd; Ms. Susan Cook; Mrs. Mary Ellen 
Cummings; Mr. Kieran Donaghy; Dr. & Mrs. Jeff Doyle; Mr. & 
Mrs. Christopher Earls; Mr. Thomas Every; Dr. Paul Feeny & Ms. 
Mary Berens; Mr. & Mrs. Terry Gifford; Mrs. Julia Kern; Mrs. 
Jeanne Lange; Ms. Georgian Leonard; Rev. Joseph Marcoux; Mrs. 
Lois McManus; Mr. & Mrs. Gene E. Milliman; Mr. Edward Moy 
Sr.; Mr. & Mrs. Jon Parmenter; Mr. & Mrs. Robert T. Pochily; Mr. 
& Mrs. Ernest F. Roberts; Mr. & Mrs. Robert F. Schleelein; and 
Dr. & Mrs. Larry P. Walker. 

  

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Oct. 27  Adult Faith Listening Session  
Nov. 1  Choir Concert 
Nov. 15-17 Parish Retreat 
Dec. 5  New York City Trip  
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PRAYER CORNER 
 

Please hold in prayer those who are sick: 

Mark Licitra, David Hyatt, Barbara Hoyt, 
Linda Lanning, Laura McEnerney, Alexi 
Waters, Marge Villanova, Diane Eckert, 
Gianna Lesselroth, and Gail Cooney. 

    WHATôS HAPPENINGðOCTOBER 26ïNOVEMBER 1  

Monday, October 26 
5:30 p.m. MASS: Marie Angela Walters by Monday Night SCC 
7:00 p.m. Scripture Study 
7:30 p.m. Adult Choir Concert Rehearsal 
Tuesday, October 27 
10:15 a.m. BROOKDALE  MASS: Living & Deceased Members of 
 the Doyle & Leclere Families by Jeff & Jane Doyle 
4:00 p.m. Youth Choir 
5:00 p.m. Finance Council 
5:30 p.m. Boy Scouts Pack 55 Tiger Den 
6:30 p.m. Listening Session for Adult Faith 
7:00 p.m. Prayer Shawl Ministry  
7:30 p.m. Adult Choir Concert Rehearsal 
Wednesday, October 28 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Marie Walters by Frank & Susan Piliero 
6:00 p.m. Reconciliation Class 
7:00 p.m. Laudato Si Discussion 
7:00 p.m. Eucharistic Adoration 
Thursday, October 29 
9:30 a.m. Meeting Christ in Prayer  
7:00 p.m. Catechist/Assistant Meeting  
7:00 p.m. Harvest Festival Evaluation Meeting 

Thursday, October 29 (continued) 
7:30 p.m. Adult Choir  
Friday, October 30 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Carl Gehres by the Shanahan Family 
9:30 a.m. Eucharistic Adoration 
9:30 a.m. Strength Training 
10:30 a.m. Benediction 
5:00 p.m. Praying the Rosary 
Saturday, October 31 
9:00 a.m. AA 
9:30 a.m. Adult Choir Concert Rehearsal 
4:00 p.m. Sacrament of Reconciliation 
5:00 p.m. MASS: Captain Christopher Norgren by the Blank 
 Family 
Sunday, November 1 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Francis H. Fox by Heidi & Fran Kallfelz 
9:00 a.m. Childrenõs Liturgy of the Word 
10:15 a.m. Childrenõs Faith Formation 
11:30 a.m. MASS: Bill Roe by Deb Roe 
3:00 p.m. òIn Celebrationó Music Concert 
4:00 p.m. Middle School Youth Ministry  
 

SCRIPTURE  READINGS  
 

                 Today 
                 Jer 31:7-9; Heb 5:1-6; MK 10:46-52 
 

                Next Sunday 
                Rv 7:2-4, 9-14; 1 Jn 3:1-3; Mt 5:1-12a 
 

òôGo your way; your faith has saved you.õó (Mk 
10:52) 

STEWARDSHIP  OF TREASURE 

OFFERTORY INCOME , October 18, 2015 

Collection: $6,062 

EFT Donations: $6,342 

Mailed -in Donations: $562 

TOTAL : $12,966 

WEEKLY BUDGET : $10,577 

VARIANCE :  + $2,389 
 

World Mission Sunday: $1,586 
 

Dominican Republic Bowls: $110 



 

 

Parish-Wide Opportunities  
 

REMEMBERING  OUR DEAD 
All Souls Day is November 1, and traditionally the 
month of November is a time to remember our loved 
ones who have passed away. Here at St. Catherineõs 
we would like to remember our dead by placing their 
pictures on the top of the walls of the Church (where 
the Christmas garland goes) throughout the month of 
November. If you would like to participate, bring a 
picture or many pictures to St. Catherineõs by 
October 25. Pictures must be in a standup frame and 
must have your name, email, and phone number on 
the back. Please use an inexpensive frame, since we 
canõt take responsibility for any breakage. Small 
pictures will likely not be seen well, so we invite you 
to enlarge photos if you can. Pictures will be returned 
after Thanksgiving.  
 

MASS OF REMEMBRANCE 
On All Souls Day, November 2 , we will celebrate our 
annual Mass of Remembrance at 6:30 p.m. in the 

Church. This Mass is open to the 
entire community, with a special 
invitation to all those who have lost 
loved ones in the past year or two. 
We will light candles for all those we 
are rememberingñknown as a 
Service of Light. If there is anyone 
you wish to be remembered in the 

Mass, please contact the Parish Office. There will be a 
reception after the Mass. If you can volunteer to help 
with the reception, please call Deb Roe at 539-6863. 
 

ADULT FAITH  LISTENING  SESSION  
Last spring, the Adult Faith Enrichment Committee 
sent out a survey that almost 100 of you filled out. In 
the survey, many people indicated a desire to be 
engaged in some sort of ongoing education, prayer, or 
faith discussions. This same feedback has come to us 
via the Time and Talent Surveys that many of you 
filled out. To help the committee and staff figure out 
exactly how to respond to this need, we are hosting a 
listening session on Tuesday, October 27, from 6:30ð
7:30 p.m. If you are thinking about joining a small  
faith community, a prayer group, a faith discussion 
group, or anything else that is of interest to you, we 
invite you to come to this one-hour meeting and share 
your thoughts, hopes, and availability with us. If you 
arenõt able to make this meeting but would like to 
add your voice, please email Donna Trana at 
rtgoblue@aol.com or Ann Marie Eckert at 
ameckert@dor.org.  
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TRIVIA  NIGHT  PLANNING  TEAM 
The Welcoming and Social Committee is hosting a 
new event this yearña Trivia Night on Saturday, 
January 30. We have a planning team that is going to 
start preparing for this fun event for adults on 
Monday, November 9, at 7 p.m. If you are interested 
in joining this team, please contact Patricia Sipple at 
psipple@dor.org or 257-2493. There will be three 
organizational meetings held on Monday nights, in 
addition to the event. All are welcome!  
 

I N CELEBRATION !ðA CONCERT 
On Sunday, November 1, at 3 p.m, you can enjoy a 
musical feast here in the Church! Members of St. 
Catherineõs music ministry and guest musicians will 
present a concert in celebration of our new Steinway 
piano. Our choir will perform Mozartõs Missa Brevis in 
F (K-192) with guest vocal soloists from Ithaca 
College and SUNY Cortland. Piano music of 
Schumann, Liszt, and Debussy will be performed by 
Mary Holzhauer, our new (returning!) accompanist, 
as well as guest pianists Alan Giambattista and 
William Cowdery. There is no charge for the concert, 
but free-will offerings will be gladly accepted! 
Proceeds will go toward endowing a concert series 
sponsored by St. Catherineõs, as well as to a local 
music group.  Our musicians have been working very 
hard to prepare, and we hope you will come to enjoy 
the music and support their efforts!  
 

A DAY IN  THE CITY  
There are only a few tickets left on the bus! St. 
Catherineõs is hosting a day trip to New York City on 
Saturday, December 5, leaving Ithaca at 5:45 a.m., 
returning late that night around 12:45 a.m. Make your 
reservations for the trip directly through 
Swarthout   Tours (www.goswarthout.com ) for $62 
per person. We will have a meeting of all those who 
would like to talk about the possibility of group 
activities on Thursday, November 5, at 7 p.m. in the 
Parish Center. Reservations should be made as soon 
as possible to ensure there is space for you.  
 

PRAYER SHAWLS  
We have a group of women at our parish who pray 
and knit together, creating prayer 
shawls for those in need of comfort 
during illness or times of loss. If you 
know of anyone who could use this 
reminder of our prayers for them, 
please contact our Prayer Shawl 
M i n i s t r y  C o o r d i n a t o r ,  C a r o l 
Chipalowsky, at cchipny78@hotmail.com.   
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CONFERENCE TO STOP ASSISTED SUICIDE  
California just passed a law allowing physician 
assisted suicide, and New York is now being targeted 
to be the next state to allow this. Join us Saturday, 
November 7, for a training conference for Catholics 
on how to help stop physician -assisted suicide, 
sponsored by the NYS Catholic Conference. The 
conference will be held at St. Pius X Church Parish 
Hall in Loudonville from 10:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. and 
will feature inspirational speakers, educational 
information, and a welcome by Albany Bishop 
Edward Scharfenberger. Cost is $10, which includes 
lunch and all materials. Register online at 
www.nyscatholic.org/registration  or by calling 518-
434-6195. Please contact Suzanne Stack, DOR Life 
Issues Coordinator, to let her know youõre going at 
585-328-3210, ext. 1304, or sstack@dor.org.  She will 
also help arrange carpooling. 
 

MARCH FOR LIFE  BUS 
Two comfortable chartered buses are reserved to take 
local pilgrims to the Annual March for Life in 
Washington, DC, leaving Ithaca the evening of 
January 21 and returning the evening of January 22. 
The buses will arrive in time for pilgrims to attend the 
National Memorial Prayer Service for the Pre-Born, 
Mass at the Basilica, or the March for Life Expo before 
the march, which begins at 1 p.m. The bus stops for 
dinner on the way home. Reservations are $25 per 
seat. The registration deadline is December 1. For 
more information, contact Carolann Darling at 351 -
6668 or email ithacatodc@yahoo.com. 
 

CATHOLIC  MINISTRIES  APPEAL 
The CMA provides the resources that the diocese 
needs to do its essential workñhelping the poor 
through Catholic Charities, educating seminarians 
and other pastoral leaders, and supporting parish 
ministry through resources, personnel, and programs. 
Your participation in this appeal is an important way 
that you can contribute to the health and vitality of 
our diocese and our community.  
 

FITNESS  AND  CHRISTIAN  MEDITATION  
Pietra Fitness, a fitness exercise program which 
includes Christian meditation, is being offered at 
Immaculate Conception School. For more information 
please contact Pat Ober at pober@me.com or 273-5277. 
 

LIVING  FAITH  BOOKLETS 
Living Faith booklets for October ðDecember have 
arrived and are available in the Church.  
 

 

Childrenõs/Youth Ministry 
 

ñIN THE LOOPò WITH  THE HIGH  SCHOOL 
YOUTH MINISTRY  
This Sunday, October 25, the high schoolers will 
examine the universal call to holiness, exploring that 
call in the Gospel and the teachings of the Church 
through a session titled, òDo You Have to Be Dead to 
Be a Saint? Called to Be Holy.ó  They will do this by 
exploring aspects of holiness in the lives of the faith-
filled people of God, and by using the Scriptures to 
òteaseó out what it is to be holy. Tim and Susan 
Durnford will be leading this session. Since it is the 
last session of October, we will be celebrating October 
birthdays and eating pizza. The following Sunday, 
November 1, high school youth ministry will not be 
meeting at our regular time.  We are asking the teens 
to attend the concert in the Church, starting at 3 p.m. 
 

MIDDLE  SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY   
This Sunday, the middle school youth will finish up 
their patron saint projects for the children in 
Childrenõs Faith Formation. Since this is the last 
Sunday in October, the middle schoolers will be 
celebrating October birthdays and eating pizza.  On 
the following Sunday, November 1, the theme for the 
session will be moral decision making. This is a 
Confirmation topic and is a required session for all of 
our Confirmation candidates.  
 

ENVELOPE FUNDRAISER  DUE 
Thanks to all who supported our youth ministry 
program through the Envelope Fundraiser. We have 
currently raised a total of $2,600 for our middle school 
and high school youth ministry programs. If you have 
yet to turn in your envelope, we are asking that you 
please turn them in no later than November 1. You 
can put the envelope in the collection basket or drop it 
off at the Parish Center. Thanks for your support!  
 

Stewardship Opportunities  
 

DONATION  FOR OCTOBER 
Fall is here and the weather will soon get colder. In 
support of all those who will 
struggle to properly clothe 
themselves and their children, we 
are asking for donations of gently 
used or new gloves, mittens, hats, 
scarves, boots, and coats. Donations 
should be dropped off at the 
baptismal font on the large parking lot (west) side of 
the Church.  
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From the Book of Ann Marie  

 

Dear Parish Family, 

Three random things: 

A parishioner stopped in last week because she is going through a really hard time and needed 
some help. It was very hard for her to ask, but I am glad she did. She mentioned how easy it is for all of us to 
want to help others, but how very, very difficult it is to be on the receiving end of that same help. I thought it 
was a good reminder for all of us as we are heading into the Giving Tree time of year here at the parish. I know 
how incredibly generous you are toward those in need, but letõs remember how difficult it must be for those 
families and individuals to say to someone, òI needéó Our very independent, pull-yourself -up-by-your -
bootstraps culture makes us believe that needing help is a sign of weakness. It isnõt. We all need help, but some 
of us have more safety nets around usñpeople and resources that we can depend on when the going gets 
tough. Letõs remember to pray and be grateful for those we help during the holiday season.  

I wasnõt at the Sunday Masses last weekend because somehow I got a speck of dirt in my eye and by Sunday 
morning I was going a little crazy trying to get it out. I tried flushing it and soaking it and rubbing it (which isnõt 
advised!) and finally went to Urgent Care to get it taken out. The doctor told me it was just a tiny thing, almost 
too small to see, yet it hurt like crazy when it was under my eyelid. By the time it came out, I was exhausted. It 
got me thinking a lot about those who are in chronic pain, or fighting cancer, or those of you who have shown 
up in Church in casts or on crutches. Mine was very small, easily fixed, with no lasting effects, and yet it pulled 
me out of my routine, focused all of my attention on myself, and enticed me to sleep for about four extra hours 
on Sunday. It gave me a momentary glimpse into the pain so many of you experience yourself or know because 
of your care for a loved one. Itõs hard to be at your best when you are hurtingñand so Iõve been saying a few 
extra prayers for those of you who are hurting and those who are trying to care for those in pain.  

The parishes and campus ministries of Ithaca had a staff retreat on Tuesday and among other things, we talked 
about the importance of listening and touch. People shared how important they thought it was to really listen to 
others, to be able to get to the real issue that might be hurting them or causing them distress. It is hard to speak 
our truth until we are sure that someone is really going to listen, and so it takes a while for most of us to reveal 
the pains in our lives. Good listeners have to be patient and attentive if they really want to hear what others are 
saying. Fr. Carsten and I also spent some time sharing with each other about the òministry of touch,ó as he 
named itñthose important moments when we literally reach out and touch another. I remember my friend who 
was dying of cancer telling me about a massage therapist who came once a week through Hospice to give her a 
gentle massageñto touch herñand how healing that was to her body and spirit. Perhaps in the weeks ahead we 
can be more attentive to how well we are listening to those around us, and, when appropriate, offering a touch 
or a hug to show we care.  

Peace, 
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LOAVES AND FISHES  
Loaves and Fishes provides free meals and advocacy 
to those in need. They let us know that they have an 
urgent need for volunteers on Mondays and Fridays . 
The time most needed is from 12:30ð2:30 p.m. For 
more information, see their website at http://
www.loaves.org  or call 272-5457. If you can, please 
help support Loaves and Fishes in its critical work.  

 

Community News  
 

ECUMENICAL  DAY OF REFLECTION ON 
LAUDATO SI  
Getting & Staying Grounded: An Environmental 
Stewardship Small Group invites all interested 
persons of any age to join us for part or all of the day 
on Saturday, November 14, from 9 a.m.ð4 p.m. at St. 
Paulõs United Methodist Church, 402 North Aurora 
Street. We will spend time in contemplation and 
conversation centered around Pope Francisõs 
encyclical Laudato Si. We will share a meal midway 
through the day and conclude our time together with 
worship.   This is an ecumenical event; folks from all 
faith traditions are welcome and encouraged to 
attend.  For more information, please contact Jeff 
Shepardson at jshep21@hotmail.com or 592-2370.  
 

 

AGING  AND RELIGION  PANEL 
Our own Fr. Joe will be participating in a panel on 
aging and religion on Wednesday, November 4, from 

2-4:30 p.m. at the Country Inn and Suites on Rt. 96B. 
Topics to be addressed include coping with loss and 
impermanence,  address ing regre t  and 
disappointment, revealing and releasing tension and 
fear, and finding purpose, compassion, and peace. 
The workshop is sponsored by the Ithaca College 
Gerontology Workshop. The fee is $25 or $15 for 
retired persons. Register at http://www.ithaca.edu/
agingworkshops/ . 
 

School News 
 

I MMACULATE CONCEPTION  SCHOOL 
We are always in need of donations to our scholarship 
fund. We always have a far greater need than we 
have funds for.  Any donation, no matter how small 
or large, will help a student to attend Ithacaõs Catholic 
School. Donate online at http://www.icsithaca.org/
alumni -donate.html  or through the school office. 

Like us on Facebook and find out the great things that 
are happening in our classrooms and the 
community ñhttps://www.facebook.com/ICSIthaca . 

Boxtops for Education are on our wish list. Boxtops 
help the school to obtain 
equipment at no cost, but it 
takes a lot of Boxtops.  We 
would appreciate it if you 
would give us your Boxtops, 
which are found on many of 
the products you normally 
purchase. Boxtops can be 
dropped off or mailed to the school office. Every 
Boxtop helps! 
 

NOTRE DAME OPEN HOUSE 
Notre Dame High School will be holding an open 
house on Sunday, November 8, from 1 ð3 p.m. The 
open house will provide families with prospective 
students in grades 7ð12 the opportunity to tour the 
school; meet administration, faculty, staff, and 
students; and experience first-hand the diverse value-
based community Notre Dame offers. Notre Dame is 
located at 1400 Maple Avenue, Elmira. Please visit 
www.notredamehighschool.com  or call 734-2267 for 
more information.  Notre Dame provides busing from 
Immaculate Conception School daily to Notre Dame.  

St. Catherine of Siena Catholic Church                         October 25, 2015 

A vibrant Catholic Community where all are welcomed, challenged, and supported in their lifeõs journey.  

Diocesan News 
 

SPOTLIGHT  ON OUR SEMINARIANS  
This fall, we will be featuring seminarians from 
the Diocese of Rochester in the bulletin. Each week 
we will introduce you to one of the men studying 
for the priesthood in our diocese. We invite you to 
support these seminarians through your prayer. 
You are also warmly encouraged to write or email 
them to let them know our prayers are with them.  

This week we are praying for:  
 

Michael D. Merritt  
St. Maryõs Seminary & University 

5400 Roland Ave. 
Baltimore, MD 21210 

md21merr@gmail.com 
Birthday: October 21 

 

mailto:jshep@hotmail.com
http://www.icsithaca.org/alumni-donate.html
http://www.icsithaca.org/alumni-donate.html
mailto:md21merr@gmail.com


LITURGICAL  MINISTERS : OCT. 31/N OV. 1  

5:00 P.M. 

Music  Bob Talda 

Lector  
Gregory Menzenski 
Bob Gravani 

Minister of 
Communion  

Mary Lou Bailey-Smith - Host 
Thomas Galvin - Host 
Mary Hutchens - Host (sub reqôd) 
Nickie Carrier-Titti - Cup (sub reqôd) 
Ann Gifford - Cup  
Susan Hyatt - Cup (sub reqôd) 
Mary Kay LaLonde - Cup  
Steve Moolin - Cup  

Altar Server  
Lynne Walker - Cross (sub reqôd) 
Elizabeth Clune - Book 

Minister of Hospitality  

Bob Pochily - 1  
Eileen Gravani - 2 
Terry Gifford - 3 
Thomas Every - 4 
 

9:00 A.M.  

Music  Ellen Garcia 

Brookdale  Bob Dyer 

Lector  
Pierre Gremaud 
Bonita Lindberg 

Minister of  
Communion  

Diane Bradac - Host  
Tom LaFalce - Host 
Jean Luzzi - Host 
Michael Luzzi - Cup 
Bill Perkins - Cup 
Colleen Perkins - Cup 
Jay Williamson - Cup 
Tori Wishart  - Cup 

Altar Server  
Samuel Dow - Cross 
Lauren Way - Book 

Minister of Hospitality  

Lucia Younger - 1 
Cathy Buttner - 2   
Nathaniel & Beverly Way - 3 
John Wishart - 4 
David Albonesi - 5 
Azucena Ortega - 6 

11:30 A.M.  

Music  Janet Strebel 

Lector  
Ron Huggins 
Ellen Morris-Knower 

Minister of 
Communion  

Dan Briotta - Host 
Diane Dunham - Host 
Akoko Semon - Host  
Nancy Cleveland - Cup  
Jim Madden - Cup  
Deb Roe - Cup 
Khandikile Sokoni - Cup 
Joyce White - Cup 

Altar Server  
Sankofa McLaurin - Cross 
Kenneth McLaurin III - Book 

Minister of Hospitality  

Ellen Walsh - 1 
Kevin Walsh - 2 
Mila Veshcherevich - 3 
Rose Blinn - 4  
*** - 5 
Amanyi Richardson - 6  



 

 

H 
THE HEIGHT S 

CAFÉ & GRILL  
LUNCH  

MONDAY -FRIDAY 11:30 -2:30  

DINNER  

MONDAY -THURSDAY 5:00 -9:00  
FRIDAY & SATURDAY 5:00 -10:00  

903 HANSHAW RD., ITHACA, NY 14580  

607 -257 -4144  

 

 
 

 

 Richard T. Prybyl, CRPCÈ
 

 Senior Vice President, Branch Manager, 
 Financial Advisor 

Morgan Stanley 
 Wealth Management 
 130 East Seneca Street, Ste 500, Ithaca 
 Direct 607-274-8538    
 Fax 607-274-8555 
 Toll free 800-633-6336 
 richard.prybyl@morganstanley.com 

 

 
 

Welcoming New Patients 

Internal Medicine & 
Hypertension 

2343 N. Triphammer Rd. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 
607-266-9100 

Across from McDonaldôs in the Lama Law 
Building 

 
SPACE AVAILABLE  

 
Contact the Parish 

Office  
at 607 -257-2493  

or  
istcathe@dor.org  

 
 

 

 

All Work Done On Premises 
 

 

 

 

 

257-1040 
Triphammer Shopping Mall 

IMMACULATE 
CONCEPTION 
SCHOOL 

PRE-K (AGES 3 AND 4) 
KINDERGARTEN ð 6TH GRADE 

A Christ-centered commitment to educational excellence. 

 

 
 
 

Corner of W. Buffalo St. and N. Plain St., Downtown Ithaca 

Located on N. Triphammer Rd. 
In front of the YMCA 

607-257-2233 
www.ciaoithaca.com  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Jay Williamson, CLU, ChFc 
Financial Representative 

 

179 Graham Rd., Ste. D 

Ithaca, NY  14850 

607-257-8665 

607-257-1847 fax 

jay.williamson@nmfn.com 

www.nmfn.com/jaywilliamson 

 
 

 

 

LANSING  

CHIROPRACTIC  
OFFIC E 

Robert Brown, D.C. 
15 Auburn Rd. 

Lansing, NY 14882 
Tel: (607) 533 -4231 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

We invite you to shop and 

compare our quality and price. 

Downtown on the Commons 

272-1810 

 

Santana 
Construction Co.  
General home repair, small 

remodel, and building projects.  

Alejandro Santana 

454 Floral Ave., Ithaca, NY 14850 

607-379-4987 
Email: santanaconstruction.co 

@gmail.com 

118 N. Tioga St., Suite 303 
Ithaca, NY  14850 

(607) 272-4040 
www.longappraisal.com 

Gary A. Bucci, Owner  

The Elizabeth Ann Clune 

Montessori
School of Ithaca 

 
Serving Children Ages 3 ð 14 

 
120 KING RD., ITHACA, NY  607 - 277 - 7335  

 

2826 North Triphammer Rd. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 

607-257-3203 
www.michaleens.com 

With appreciation for the weekly gift of  
fresh flowers for the Parish Center. 

$ŕȢ &ŕńőņŌŖ 4Ȣ 
0ŌŏŌňŕŒ 

/ÒÁÌ Ǫ -ÁØÉÌÌÏÆÁÃÉÁÌ 3ÕÒÇÅÒÙ 

4ÈÅ 6ÉÌÌÁÇÅ /ÆПÉÃÅ #ÁÍÐÕÓ 
ςσσσ .Ȣ 4ÒÉÐÈÁÍÍÅÒ 2ÄȢȟ 3ÕÉÔÅ τπς 

)ÔÈÁÃÁȟ .9  ρτψυπ 

φπχ-ςυχ-ψπχφ 

607-273-6363 
107 W. Seneca St. Å Ithaca, NY 14850 
Between the Church and Clinton House 

 

www.icgiftshop.com 

Ithaca Agway 
Farm and Home 

Center 
 

213 S. Fulton St. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 

 
607-272-1848 

607-272-1706 (fax) 

RESTORATIVE & COSMETIC 

DENTISTRY 

Children and Adults 
 

Hanshaw Road at Pleasant Grove 

607-257-5700 

 

 

Every Day  

You Get  

Our Best!  

 

 

Lisa Ferguson 
www.laughinggoatfiber.com 
Ithaca, NY  273-9212 

Mohair ï Cashmere ï Alpaca 
Homegrown  Hand dyed  Handmade 
Roving ï Yarn ï Finished Goods 

Continuous family service since 1942  

Ithacaðs only locally owned funeral home 

607 -272 -1922  

John F. Bangs (1917 -1974) - Jeffrey L. Bangs - Kevin P. Bangs  

ESTABLISHED 1950 
 
 
 
 

 

All your complete housing needs, from a 1-3 bedroom apt. or a 3-5 
bedroom luxury home. 
 
    

ðDry Cleaning 
ðShirt Laundry 
ðGarment Storage 
ðLeather/Suede 
ðDaily 7AM-6PM 

ðBulk Cleaning 
ðDraperies 
ðWedding Gowns 
ðSilks & Knits 
ðSat 9AM-5PM 

Dry Cleaners 
Northeast 

Proven record of academic achievement 
Disciplined learning environment 
Educating the total child 

320 W. Buffalo St. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 
(607) 273-2707 
icdcs@dor.org 

LUCENTE HOMES 
& APARTMENTS 

607-257-0717 

www.lucentehomes.com 

103 Salem Drive 

Ithaca, New York 

ELLEN MORRIS-KNOWER 
Licensed Associate Real Estate Broker 

710 Hancock St., Ithaca, NY  14850 
607.220.5421 
607.257.0800 x421 

EMKIthaca@gmail.com 
www.EMKIthaca.com 

�0�H�P�E�H�U���R�I���6�W�����&�D�W�K�H�U�L�Q�H�¶�V���3�D�U�L�V�K���V�L�Q�F�H������������ 

Radomir Stevanovic, MD 

Locally Owned �³ Family Operated  

Sunday Special  

$3.99  

One Dozen  

Fresh Store -Made Donuts  

Show coupon at checkout  

mailto:richard.prybyl@morganstanley.com
http://www.nmfn.com/jaywilliamson
http://www.longappraisal.com
http://www.michaleens.com
http://www.laughinggoatfiber.com

